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Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services 
and D&A Wolverine have acquired most of the 
easements needed for construction. The project 
will replace and rehabilitate aging infrastructure 
and provide improved drainage system capacity. 
The project team is working on finalizing the 
design plans. 
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Carl E. Schaefer, PE
Senior Engineer
Carl.Schaefer@charlottenc.gov
980-310-2808 

Charlotte Storm Water Services
4100 W Tyvola Road
Charlotte, NC 28208


